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D. Albrey Arrington, Ph.D., Executive Director

MEMORANDUM

TO: D. ALBREY ARRINGTON, Ph.D.
Executive Director

FROM: CLINTON R. YERKES
Deputy Executive Director

DATE: DECEMBER 3, 2015

SUBJECT: DEEP WELL PUMP and DISCHARGE HEAD PURCHASE

The Deep Injection Well renewal and replacement account for this year is budgeted at $122,000.00.
Replacement of the Pump and Discharge Head are a portion of the required work. The requested
authorization is $39,408.00.

The requested purchase is for replacement of one (1) vertical turbine pump and one (1) discharge head
for the deep injection well pump station. As discussed several months ago, the deep well pump station
operation is a critical element of the plant operation and going into the new construction of the Deep
Bed Filters it is imperative that it be in fully functional condition.

Prices were received as follow:

Barney’s Pumps $39,408.00
Tampa Armature $39,812.50
R. M. Myers Co. $42,635.00

The following motion is suggested:
“THAT THE DISTRICT GOVERNING BOARD authorize the purchase of one (1)
Layne/Vertiline vertical turbine pump and one (1) discharge head from Barney’s

Pumps, Inc., in accordance with their proposal and in an amount not to exceed
$39,408.00.”

Should you have any questions please contact me or Tom Vaughn.
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